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Next General Membership Meeting: Trash Talk! 
Thursday May 28, 2009, 7 P.M. 

All Finksburg residents and business owners are invited.  

Finksburg Branch – Carroll County Public Library, Old Westminster Pike, Finksburg, MD 21048 

 
 
May Meeting - Talking Trash: 
The topic of waste has been front and center in the county lately.  Three people very knowledgeable on the topic of waste 
will be joining us to discuss this important topic.   Our guests include Mike Evans, who is the Director of Public Works 
for Carroll County, Maria Myers, Recycling Manager with the Bureau of Public Waste and Jack Haden, the owner of 
Roll-Off Express.  Topics to be discussed include, landfill issues, recycling and waste to energy. 

 
Finksburg Corridor Plan Update: 
At the May 19, 2009 meeting of the Carroll County Planning and Zoning Commission, Daphne Daly is scheduled at 9:50 
AM to present the Finksburg Corridor Plan and request approval to begin a 60-day review period prior to possible 
adoption.  No copies of this plan have yet been released to the public.  FPACC has requested a copy.   
http://carroll.granicus.com/DocumentViewer.php?file=carroll_37056092e8ee89375f5095e9779c6345.pdf  

 
2009 FPACC Elections: 
The election season is upon us.  A slate of candidates and a call for nominations has been sent.  The election will take 
place at the May 28th general membership meeting.  Anyone interested in becoming a part of the board is encouraged to 
nominate themselves.  Please see the separate communication. 

 
April Meeting - Walnut Park Shopping Center: 
Jim Mudgett, the owner of Walnut Park, and new tenants attended and gave us an update on the status of the areas newest 
shopping location. 

Please Pay Your FPACC Dues:  
We ask you to please pay your membership dues for 2009.   You can pay your dues online 
(http://www.finksburg.org/Dues.htm), at our meeting, or print a form on our website and mail it in.  The annual cost is 
only $10 for residents and $25 for businesses.  Business members are welcome to schedule a short presentation about their 
business at a general membership meeting.  Thanks so much. 

 
Mark Your Calendar:  
General Council meetings are the 4th Thursday of the month at the Finksburg Branch of the Carroll County Public 
Library.  Meetings begin at 7 PM. Board meetings are usually held on the 1st Wednesday of each month.  Check our 
website to confirm meeting dates. 

 
Board of Directors:  

• Dave O'Callaghan - President  • Debbie Lockwood –Treasurer • Mat Tiahrt – Secretary • Gary Kerns  

• John Lopez - Vice-President  • Michael Davis - Communications • Doris Edwards • Sissy (Alice) Altstatt  
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